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6th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer, 
 
I am pleased to be able to write to welcome you to City Academy, following the offer of a place here for 
your child.   
 
Firstly I would like to take this opportunity to advise you that we will be communicating with you via email 

and text message over the coming weeks. If you would prefer us to contact you using a different method 

(or different email address) please let me know by contacting my PA, Ms Jo Whitehead at 

joanne.whitehead@clf.uk or 0117 9413800 

We need you to complete a form of key contact and other information that we require – the form can be 

accessed here:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkai48FjyYGJFlfWOM5wVI

8NUMzlHVjVHVTFVN0VUUkgwWkNZS0JZUFJLSC4u 

Please can this be completed by Friday 22nd May.  

I’m pleased to share with you our values and our mission here at City Academy: 
 

• We want every child to have the opportunity to go to University, choose their career and improve 
the world.  

• We value pride, grit and team spirit so that our students can win in life. 
 
Literacy is a key skill that we foster in our students. Whilst reading is a vital tool for learning we also want 
our students to love reading for the pleasure it can bring. We expect all students to have a reading book 
with them at all times.  
 
Normally at this time we would be looking forward to meeting your child as we visit their Primary school. 

We would be sharing dates of events for both you and them to get to know us and the academy building 

and site. 

Unfortunately during these unusual times none of the above is possible at present in the same way as 

usual. We are working to ensure we are able to prepare your child in the best ways possible, and to 

recreate much of the experience to support a smooth transition.  

When we are able to re-open our building we will arrange for an opportunity for both you and your child to 

come and visit as well as take part in induction events, whether this is in the summer term, during August 

or into September, or at such an appropriate timescale is considered safe and purposeful. 

In the meantime I would encourage you to have a look at our school website 
http://www.cityacademy.bristol.sch.uk/. Here you will find the term dates for next year.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkai48FjyYGJFlfWOM5wVI8NUMzlHVjVHVTFVN0VUUkgwWkNZS0JZUFJLSC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkai48FjyYGJFlfWOM5wVI8NUMzlHVjVHVTFVN0VUUkgwWkNZS0JZUFJLSC4u
http://www.cityacademy.bristol.sch.uk/
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All school uniform can be ordered online – the information is on our school website here: 
http://cityacademy.bristol.sch.uk/our-academy/uniform/  
 
If you have any questions at all please don’t hesitate to contact my PA, Ms Jo Whitehead on 0117 9413800.  
 
I look forward to meeting you and helping your child succeed in the future.  

 

 
 
Jon Angell 
Principal 
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